
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

The Joshua Basin Water District’s Regular Board Meeting  

Scheduled for Wednesday, April 4, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. 

has been canceled. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the District at (760) 974-0049 or 

 email bwaszak@jbwd.com. 


